
October 31, 2024 

Dear Saints! 
What a fun day we’ve had today and all week! The assembly this 
morning was fantastic. We learned about a lot of different Saints 
and how their lives were not always easy. Our goal is to get to 
heaven, and we strive to do that by trying to lead a Saintly life. We 
pray that the guardian angels and the Saints will help keep us on 
that path to Sainthood. For all those of you going out to celebrate 
on this absolutely Holy Eve, be safe, enjoy and remember it’s a 
school night! We have mass first thing in the morning at 8:30 AM. 
All are welcome. 
 
Beginning on Monday, we will be in our winter uniform which means no 
more shorts or bare legs with skirts. If you have uniforms to donate to our 
lender’s closet, please send them in clean and folded to go on the shelves. 
The upstairs remains quite warm so we encourage dressing in layers 
especially for grades 3-8.  

 
Nov 6 – Whipple’s Picture retakes at 8:00 AM. If your pictures were 
damaged or you were absent, please call the school to let us know 
that you are interested in getting your photo taken.     As soon as you 
get to school, report to the office and Mimi will bring you to the Art 
room.  We have the order envelopes in the office.   
 

November 7 mass at 8:30 AM.   
 
November 8 closed for teachers’ meetings. 
 
November 11 is Veterans Day. In support of our veterans Saint Paul’s 
Catholic School will remain in session. Grades 3-4 will attend the Newport, 
ceremony and the rest of the school will participate in the ceremony at the 
Barton gazebo. All are welcome. Let’s take a moment to reflect back on the 
sacrifices that our veterans have made for our freedoms. 
 
Thank you to all who helped with the wreath and candle sales. Our school 
goal was a profit of $2500 and we exceeded $3000. We are working on the 
lotto calendar for the next couple weeks. If you were holding onto a prize or 
solicited a prize, please get it to school as soon as possible. It’s our goal to 
have those in your possession by Thanksgiving holiday. 



 
There will be no buses, November 7 in the afternoon or November 11. 

 
Trimester one parent teacher conferences will be 
scheduled the week of November 18. Please be on the 
lookout for a sign-up sheet from your teachers coming 
out soon. As always if you have a question or concern 
reach out to your teachers by email or schedule an 
appointment. Students in grades 5-8 can view their 
grades on RenWeb at any time. 
 

 
December 4 meet and greet Bishop John 6:00 PM at the Orleans Catholic 
Church Hall.   

 
December 11- save the date. It’s our Christmas concert at the church at 6 
PM. 
 
Fall back! And replace your fire alarm battery! 
 
 
 


